

EMAIL: richardsons@svsbedford.org



The Week of 9-15-2025



## **Upcoming Events**

9/15-Trash Bag Sale Begins

9/18-Early Dismissal

9/24-Library Program

9/27-St. Vincent de Paul Feast Day

9/30-Book Fair Begins



## **Tests This Week**

Students will be taking the Unit 1 Math Assessment on Wednesday this week, covering place value, standard/word/extended form of numbers, adding/subtracting, and rounding.

We will also be testing over idioms, problem/solution, and reading comprehension in ELA.

Weekly spelling test on Friday over the long "o" sound.



## **Important Notes**

Please encourage your student to continue reading at home. Students should have a book that can travel between home and school for silent reading time. We have a small library in the classroom for students needing a book, as well as a weekly visit to the school library. I would like students to spend more time reading than shopping for books during reading time. Please help your child commit to a book.



## Note from Mrs. Richardson

We are officially six weeks into the school year, and what a busy start it has been! Fourth grade is a big transition year from learning to read to now reading to learn. Your students are being expected to carry much more responsibility and complete work with more independence. This new format can cause some frustration to students who have often been given answers without much thought/struggle. Please encourage your student to seek help when needed. I want to see them all succeed!!

I am working on catching up with online gradebook so you can see updated scores and feedback for your child's work. Thank you for your patience as I get everything entered and organized. I will try to be caught up by week's end so we can discuss any concerns.

As always, please feel free to contact me with any questions/concerns.